
 

 

GOOD MEDICINE PROGRAM update for July 2018-Kimberly Tatsey McKay 

 

- In the month of July 2018, it was a quiet month for the Good Medicine Program staff members.   

- There was no scheduled Youth Mental Health First Aid training in the month of June, but after 

request we will now have a training in July 2018.  

- Two of the Good Medicine Program staff members and one community suicide grant coordinator 

attended and are now trained to be ASIST (Applied Suicide Intervention Skills training) trainers 

for the community. The training provides individuals with the communication skills to help people 

at risk with an intervention to stay safe for now and to get resources set up in place to assist the 

person.   

- The Good Medicine Program staff members helped with recruiting students for the BAWAP 

camp/hikes.  

- Several of the GMP staff members also assisted with the Tamarack Grief Camps, which were two 

and a half days.  

 


